
 
 

TUKWILA POOL METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS SPECIAL EVENT ATTENDANCE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tukwila Pool Metropolitan Park District (TPMPD) Board of Commissioners (BOC) will 
together attend the Tukwila Pool Special Event – Safari at the Pool. This event will take place on: 
 

Saturday, September 21, 2019, beginning at 12:00 p.m. 
 

This meeting will take place at: 
Tukwila Pool 
4414 S 144th St. 
Tukwila, WA 98168 

 
No official action will be taken 

 
This is a 24-hour notice and not required by law to be published. 
 
Emailed to the Seattle Times – September 20, 2019 
Emailed to the Tukwila Reporter – September 20, 2019 
Emailed to the TPMPD Board of Commissioners – September 20, 2019 
Posted at the Tukwila Pool located at 4414 S. 144th Tukwila, WA 98168 – September 20, 2019 


